Get Hillside’s Meadows & Trails
Ready for the Winter!
Saturday, October 8th, 2022

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians:

On Saturday October 8th, from 9:00am — 1:00pm, we will: maintain the trails in the woods,
clear weeds, and clean up the area.

The Roots & Shoots Committee is looking for parent and student volunteers to help with
these efforts. You may volunteer for all or part of the time that fits your schedule. Feel free to
bring your own gloves and gardening equipment (shovels, rakes, hedge clippers, etc.), but we
will also have some for you to borrow.

Parents/Guardians, you are required to accompany your children. You are welcome to
bring other family members.

After reading this, please complete the form below by Friday, Oct. 7th and return to Mr.
Smith or Miss Masud. Remember, you MUST have a permission form to participate.

My parent/guardian and | have read the form and would like to participate in the backyard
workday.

Parent/Guardian Signature Parent Contact Number or E-mail

Student Signature Student Homeroom

Thank you for your involvement.

Sincerely,
Hillside Roots & Shoots Committee



